Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked: Leicester & Leicestershire Enterprise Partnership
Could you please send me the following:
Organisations Media and Communications Strategy

Organisations Media and Communication Policy
ANSWER:  
We do not have a Media and Communications policy; however, please find attached our Communications Strategy which was done in 2014/15. We are currently in the process of planning our Communications Strategy for 2016/17; this will be available in April.
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


